









Sunnybrow, Crook, Co. Durham, DL15 OLT Tel/ Fax: 01388 746413

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net

Website - www.sunnybrowprimaryschool.org.uk





Newsletter

Issue No: 297 25th January 2018

<u>Lateness</u>

If your child is persistently late it can



affect attendance percentages and lead to fixed penalty fines from the local authority – it is not only disruptive for your

child but for the rest of the class.

centages and lead \square lunchtime



Lunchtime Gardening Club

Mrs Garrod is starting a lunchtime gardening club, the first project for the children will be to build a greenhouse so please could you send in any empty 2 litre plastic bottles, thank you!

School uniform

We are tightening up on our school uniform rules - could you please ensure children wear full school uniform every day, and no hoop earrings, studs only. If needed the uniform policy is available on the website or ask for a copy in the office.

Durham Cricket Club

We recently had a visit from one of the

Cricket Coaches who provided

Cricket taster sessions to the

Cricket taster sessions to the children from Class 2 and Class 3, the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves

Parent Governor Vacancies

We have vacancies for Parent Governors in school, if anyone is interested, please contact Mrs Binks

Butterwick Hospice Christmas toy appeal

We raised a fantastic £57.50 for Butterwick from the sale of the little flumpitt toys at Christmas!

<u>Football Team</u>



Our Football team are working well together and are showing great team spirit, they look very smart in their new strip.

Half Term

School will close for spring half term at 3.15 on Friday 9th and reopen on Monday 19th February

Dates for the diary

Friday 9th February Monday 19th February Thursday 1st March Thursday 29th March Monday 16th April

- School Closes for Half Term
- School reopens
- World Book Day
- School Closes for Easter hols
- School reopens

